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Voting by mail is one of the great equalizers in our state. Those of us with invisible 

disabilities, single parents, farmers, farm workers, wildland firefighters, the working 

poor, people of the global majority and people with neurodivergent brains would all 

experience undue difficulties being forced to vote in person.  

 

This bill is discriminatory and honestly disgusting in its blatant disregard for equity. 

Do NOT pass it.  


